
Subject: To Continue to Operate, You Must Continue to Operate Safely 
 
A Note from AGC of America CEO Stephen E. Sandherr 

 
Dear AGC Members: 
 

I have always been extremely proud that one of the defining characteristics of the commercial 
construction industry is your unwavering commitment to the safety and health of every construction 
worker. Given the current COVID-19 pandemic, your workers and the American public are relying on you 
to continue that commitment to safety. Indeed, as AGC of America and our network of chapters have 
been mostly successful in ensuring that construction operations continue in many parts of the country, 
the obligation to safeguard your workers has grown. 

 
Federal, state, and local officials have relied on our assurances that the steps your firms are taking, 

including social distancing, the use of PPE and monitoring who enters your jobsites, creates a safer 
environment than exists in other industries. These officials have taken us at our word and allowed many 
types of construction projects to continue because they know this industry has a long history of 
complying with complex and ever-changing safety rules and regulations. 

 
I urge all of you to make sure that every member of your team is following the guidance and safety 

requirements public health and safety officials have provided to make sure your workers are protected 
from the coronavirus. There is no margin for error when it comes to protecting your workforce. Any 
lapse in safety protocols can, and likely will, prompt government officials to reverse the industry’s ability 
to continue to operate with the stroke of a pen. That is why you, as construction CEO’s and senior 
executives, need to ensure that safe practices are known, understood, and followed by everyone. 

 
AGC has resources to assist in that effort and will continue to share those safety resources to any 

and all members of the construction community, regardless of whether they are members of our 
association.  

 
The public is counting on all of us to do our part to prevent the spread of the coronavirus. And I 

want to thank all of you in advance for making sure your workers remain healthy and safe during these 
very challenging times.  

https://www.agc.org/sites/default/files/Files/Communications/Sample_Plan_COVID-19_Exposure_Prevention_Preparedness_and_Response.pdf

